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From: Abby Frank Taylor
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Comment for Meeting Tonight
Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 4:13:52 PM

You don't often get email from abby.franktaylor@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hi there, 

I'm a resident on the east side of Madison, and I'm writing in support of the ideas put forward
to make Willy Street safer for pedestrians and businesses, especially after the third car
collision into Mother Fools. I urge the Commission to take urgent action, with possibilities
including:

1. Updating traffic data before the John Nolen reconstruction begins this fall.
2. Piloting removal of rush hour lanes on Williamson St.
3. Installing safety infrastructure such as raised intersections, bollards, and leading left-

turn signals.

Willy Street is filled with such pedestrian friendly and fun businesses, it's a shame that the
traffic makes it unsafe to enjoy it fully. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Abby 

-- 
Abby Frank Taylor
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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